
Report of the Bylaws and Policy Committee 
By Rita Bennett, Lincoln Education Association, Chair 

The Bylaws and Policy Committee met throughout the year to continue its 
review of NSEA Bylaws and NSEA board policies. 

The committee’s recommended revisions to board policies were approved 
by the NSEA Board of Directors. Additionally, the committee's 
recommendations for changes to NSEA Bylaws were approved by the NSEA 
Board of Directors. The following Bylaws changes are being presented for 
action by the 2019 Delegate Assembly: Article I, Sections 2a and 2e; Article 
III, Sections 1, 5, and 9; Article XII, Section 1.  
 


